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Dear Parents,  
 
This year we have formed a school Eco Committee to help us make a difference in the 
world. As a school we are looking at active ways we can help our community and our 
environment whilst also raising money for our school fund. 
 
With winter fast approaching, now is the time that parents will be considering buying new 
winter coats for their children. We know that children grow out of clothing very quickly and 
old coats your child may have grown out of may still have lots of wear in them! We also 
know that new winter coats are expensive! 
 
With this in mind, we would like to hold a winter coat sale during the first week back after 
our half term break. If you have any outgrown winter coats, that are still in good condition, 
please could you donate them to school and send them in with your child over the next two 
weeks. This will give us time to get them sorted and ready for a school coat sale after the 
holiday. 
 
Finally, this year we would like to build an active Parent Teacher Association in St Joseph’s 
where we can work together on events to benefit both our school and our community. If you 
have spare time or any ideas and are interested in helping us out with this, please email our 
helpline to express an interest and we will arrange a parent teacher meeting for those who 
are able to help. helpline@jph.srscmat.co.uk 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Kearney 
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